
 
 

 

Kids’ Corner Preschool  
Open House 

  

Saturday, January 25th, 2025  
10:00am – 12:00pm 

 
 

Registration is open for the 2025-2026 school year! 
Come and see our beautiful classrooms, meet our teachers, and learn about our 

NAEYC (National Association for the Education of Young Children)  
accredited program.   

 
We offer classes for 2-year-olds, 3-year-olds, and VPK.  We also have a “Lunch 

Bunch” program for 3-year-old & VPK students that extends the day until 2:15pm. 
 

Please RSVP to schooldirector@northwoodpc.org so we can prepare for your visit.  
 

Parents must stay with their children at all times. 
Contact the school office at 727-723-7679 if you have any questions. 

 
 
 

Kids’ Corner Preschool is located on the campus of Northwood Presbyterian Church 
2875 State Road 580, Clearwater, FL 33761 

http://www.northwoodpc.org/schools/kids-corner-preschool/ 
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